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Media Release | NUST offers scholarships to over 100 students at Eenhana and Lüderitz campuses 
 
In a move to expand access to quality education in all corners of the country, the Namibia University of Science 
and Technology (NUST) has availed a special funding opportunity to students who enrol at the Eenhana and 
Lüderitz campuses. The funding opportunity is a direct investment into our communities to better the lives of 
140 students, specifically those enrolled in the following programmes: 

• Introduction to Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (InSTEM) bridging course (one 
year) 

• Bachelor of Logistics and Supply Chain Management Honours (one year) 
• Master of Sustainable Energy Systems (two years) 

 
Through this opportunity, 100 students will receive free access to the InSTEM bridging course at NUST’s 
Eenhana and Lüderitz campuses. Additionally, 30 students will be awarded scholarships in the Bachelor of 
Logistics and Supply Chain Management Honours programme at our Lüderitz campus, while 10 students will   
obtain a scholarship to pursue the Master of Sustainable Energy Systems programme, also offered exclusively 
at our Lüderitz campus. 
 
This opportunity is further available to NUST students currently registered for these programmes who are 
willing relocate to Lüderitz or Eenhana. In this case, their registration and tuition fees will be fully refunded. 
 
About Eenhana and Lüderitz campuses 
The Eenhana campus was established to support Namibia’s development priorities by expanding services to 
rural areas and reducing the cost of access to higher education for rural communities. Meanwhile, the Lüderitz 
campus was established to provide industry-relevant education to Namibia’s coastal region, supporting sectors 
such as marine engineering, logistics, and energy sustainability. 
 
Debt reprieve 
Furthermore, the University has announced a debt reprieve for students facing financial constraints in paying 
their registration fees across all programmes. This initiative aims to ensure inclusivity by offering payment plans 
to affected students, making the reprieve more sustainable and offering wider access to registration. 
 
Registration across all campuses has been extended and will now close on Friday, 21 February 2025. NUST 
encourages all prospective students to visit our campuses and regional centres for registration purposes. 
 
For more information, visit the Eenhana and Lüderitz campus websites. Application forms are available on the 
NUST website. 
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